
SIR THOMAS RICH'S SCHOOL
Oakleaze, Gloucester

Extra brass rehearsal tomorrow

Replies will be deleted without notification.

Dear Brass Group Members

There will be an extra rehearsal tomorrow morning, Friday 5 November, at 8.15 until 9.00 am in the Drama Studio. I
would like us to be part of the Remembrance Assembly next Thursday, 11 November (details to follow).

Best wishes

Matthew Morgan

HEADMASTER

SIR THOMAS RICH'S
Oakleaze Gloucester GL2 0LF
01452 338400
info@strs.org.uk
www.strschool.co.uk
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